
DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT / 
ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT

Fill out a comment card during this meeting or submit 
comments directly to the City:

Dana Mahaffey, Associate Planner

City of Sacramento, Community Development Department

Environmental Planning Services

300 Richards Boulevard, 3rd Floor

Sacramento, CA 95811

DMahaffey@cityofsacramento.org

The Draft Environmental Impact Report/Environmental Assessment, and 
other project documents, are available on the following City websites:

www.cityofsacramento.org/Community-Development/Planning/Environmental/Impact-Reports.aspx

www.cityofsacramento.org/Public-Works/Engineering-Services/Projects/Current-Projects/I-Street-Bridge-Replacement

•	 Public review and comment is an integral part of the 
environmental process in the California Environmental Quality 
Act (CEQA) and National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA). 

•	 CEQA and NEPA documents identify a project’s potential 
environmental impacts and feasible mitigation or alternatives to 
the project to avoid or reduce significant impacts. 

•	 All comments on the I Street Bridge Replacement Project draft 
environmental document will be considered. 

•	 Written comments received during the comment period 
will be included in the Final Environmental Impact Report/
Environmental Assessment.

Comments must be 
received by 4 p.m. 
on November 12 

Public Review Period: September 28 - November 12, 2017


